
Educational Excursion programme 

 (09.04.2023 -12.04.2023 ) 

Like every year this year too our Institute organized Educational Excursion 

programme. The objective of this was to take students outside the classroom to 

explore new places, culture and experience. 

It was decided in tour committee meeting chaired under Principal of the college 

Dr.Roli Dwivedi that this year students will be taken to Darjeeling on educational 

excursion trip. The responsibility of arranging this trip was given to Asst. prof. 

Mukesh Kumar.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A formal notice in this regard was given to students. Students asked to give 

consent form, after this cost analysis was done. It was decided in the second 

meeting that students will travel by the luxury AC bus and following staffs along 

with Principal madam will accompany students in this trip :Asst. Prof. Mukesh 



Kumar , Meena Kumari and Partho Ghosh and non -teaching staff Vinay kumar 

asked to accompany. 

 

The bus was flagged off at 4PM by principal Dr. Roli Dwivedi , on the way to 

Siliguri students had snacks and at around 10PM bus stopped for dinner at Dal 

khola. On 10
th
 morning 6AM bus stopped at Siliguri after this students shifted to 

smaller bus and they were taken to Darjeeling . After checking in hotel rooms , 

students took the rest and had breakfast in the hotel. At 3PM students visited 

Botanical park and Mall road.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Next morning students taken to Tiger hill to see the beautiful Sun rise , while 

coming back  hotel they were shown Vatasia loop, China Mandir, Budha stupa and 

rock garden. After lunch in hotel students were taken to HMT and 

Zoologicalgarden. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On next day 12
th
 April after breakfast students visited to Mahakall Temple. 

Students were also taken to tea garden and  shown the tea making  process. A 

group photography was done in traditional attire. After tea garden visit students 

returned to Siliguri to catch bus for Samastipur.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The tour committee thanked everyone for making this trip a successful.  

 


